
  

WATER & SEWER COMMISSION 
MEETING MINUTES 

April 28, 2008 
7:00 PM  

ARHS Auditorium 

 
Present: John Meader, Chairman 

Bryant Firmin 
David Pepe 

   
Also  
Present: Kara Buzanoski, DPW Director 
       
 
   
NEW BUSINESS 
 
1. Review and vote minutes of February 11, 2008 meeting. 
  

The minutes were not available for action. 
  

2. Review Town Meeting warrant articles. 
 
The Commission voted unanimously to support Article 24 and Article 25. 

       
4.  Review drainlayers’ requests. 
 There were no requests for review. 

 
 

5. Review Correspondence.  
 Correspondence was reviewed. 
 
 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
1.  Review of Assabet River Consortium Study. 

 
No new information, still waiting for EPA to decide on Marlborough and 
Northborough’s request to discharge all the additional flow to the river. 

 
2. Review Lyman Street Well project. 
 



 - 2 -   

The contractor has requested an extension of 30 days due to the motor control 
equipment being delayed in arrival. 

 
2. Supervisor’s Report. 
 
     Mrs. Buzanoski noted that the new flow meter was installed in the Hudson St 
pump station.  Flows will be studied to see if there is any difference in flows. 
The commission discussed the request of the Dougherty’s at 64 Brigham Street to 
have the sewer betterment waived in exchange for a drainage flow easement on 
their property.  The Commission agreed. 
  
Next Meeting: 
The next regular meeting will be June 4, 2008 at 7:30 pm in the Town Hall.  
 
Adjourn: 
At 7:30 pm, Commissioner Firmin motioned to adjourn.  Commissioner Pepe 
seconded.  The vote was unanimous in favor. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Kara Buzanoski 
DPW Director 
 
 


